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September 22, 1987

Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utilities District
14440 Twin Cities Road
Herald, California 95638-9799

Attention: Mr. G. Carl Andognini
Chief Executive Officer, Nuclear

Gentlemen:

Subject: Request for Additional Information (RAI) Concerning
NRC Bulletin 85-03.

By letters dated Mcy 6, September 5, and November 5, 1986, the Sacramento Municipal
Utility District responded to NRC Bulletin 85-03, " Motor-0perated Valve Common
Mode Failures during Plant Transients Due to Improper Switch Settings."

Based on our review of your submittals, additional information, listed in an
enclosure to this letter, is needed to complete our assessment of your program. !

Please provide the requested information, in the format specified and to the
addresses listed in NRC Bulletin 85-03, within 30 days of receipt of this
letter.

The response requested by this letter is not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the i

'Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact myself or
Mr. L. Miller (415) 943-3700.

Sincerely,

N. . pbc A DnC%
% y '. R. Zimmerman, Chief

Reactor Projects Branch
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